
 

 

Classified as Internal 

 

Welcome back and Happy New Year to you all. 

Firstly, we’d like to say thank you to all the parents/carers 

that supported the PTA by donating towards the autumn 

term events. Also, a MASSIVE thank you goes out to the 

parents/carers that came along and helped organise and run 

the events. We could not do these without your support.  

 

We are planning on 

organising a school disco 

for the children on the 

11th February. More 

details and tickets for 

this will follow. We are 

in need of up to 8 parent 

helpers, in particular 

those from yr1 & yr2 for 

the older children’s 

session, if you are able 

to help please email 

ptargi2021@gmail.com  

Through the events that have been run so far, the PTA 

have been able to raise a total of £1859.20 

Our Christmas shop raised £176.36 of this and the 

raffle raised £742.40, we are thrilled! 

 Thank you again for your kind donations.  

 

The monies that are raised 

this year are going to be put 

towards funding a complete 

library make over! We are all 

really excited about this – 

the children will LOVE it! 

We are really 

hoping to be able 

to host a bake sale near the end 

of this month. This will help us 

raise more towards our new 

library. Details on this will be 

sent out nearer the time, 

guidelines permitting. 

 

We cannot wait to host this year’s Quiz Night – 

an adults only bit of fun for the end of term. 

This will be held on the evening of Friday 25th 

March. More details to follow! 
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